
 
From: McConnell, Glenn F  
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 5:16 PM 
To: Lloyd, Beth <LloydB@cofc.edu>; McConnell, Glenn F <McConnellGF@cofc.edu> 
Cc: Dillon, Robert T <DillonR@cofc.edu>; Hillenius, Willem Jacob <HilleniusW@cofc.edu>; Auerbach, 
Mike <auerbachmj@cofc.edu>; McGee, Brian <McgeeB@cofc.edu>; Gonzalez, Marvin E 
<GonzalezM@cofc.edu>; Walker, Douglas M <WalkerD@cofc.edu>; Peacock, Cliffton S 
<PeacockC@cofc.edu>; Robertson, Sarah M <robertsonsm@cofc.edu> 
Subject: RE: Grievance Referred to The President 

 
Dear Professor Lloyd, 
 
Thank you for attempting to resolve the outstanding grievance.  I have reviewed the matter, and I could 
find no abuse of discretion or violation of College policy by the Provost’s decision. 
 
Therefore, I will let the decision of the Provost stand as the final action in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Glenn 
 

Glenn F. McConnell ‘69 
President 
College of Charleston 
66 George Street 
Charleston, SC  29424-001 
843-953-5500 
 
 
 
From: Lloyd, Beth  
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2016 4:53 PM 

To: McConnell, Glenn F 

Cc: Dillon, Robert T; Hillenius, Willem Jacob; Auerbach, Mike; McGee, Brian; Gonzalez, Marvin E; Walker, 
Douglas M; Peacock, Cliffton S; Robertson, Sarah M; Lloyd, Beth 

Subject: Grievance Referred to The President 

 
Dear President McConnell,  

Please find attached a letter related to an unresolved faculty grievance. 
Thank you. 

Beth Lloyd 

 

 


